
Kilbarchan Primary School 
Playground Organisation Update  

11 September 2020 
                                                                                                                                         

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you will be aware, we had to place certain restrictions in response to COVID guidance, on the way in 
which we organise our playground.  I would like to inform you of a change that can now take place week 
commencing Monday 14 September. 
 
When children are inside the building, they will continue to work within their class bubble.  When they 
are outside in the playground, they will now be able to play within their year group bubble should they 
wish.  This will enable children in composite classes for example, to play with peers in their year group. 
 
In addition to this, each class have been provided with a box of playground equipment that can be used 
at interval and lunch.  This has been well received by pupils. 
 
We will keep this under review and will inform parents/carers should any subsequent changes be 
necessary. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Fiona MacKenzie 
Head Teacher 
Kilbarchan Primary School 


